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Opportunity Runs Through It 

 
 

MEMO 

TO: Public Safety & Welfare Committee 

FROM: Kristine Butteris, Director of Parks, Recreation, & Forestry 

DATE: March 26, 2024 

RE: Awareness of Special Events for BFTS  

 
Committee Members,  
 
These events were finalized last December and early January after the 10/31 list was approved and 
prior to the new Special Event Ordinance. These were booked based on previous Special Event 
directions.  
 
The WRMC will be hosting a Breastfeeding Coalition event all day on Saturday, August 3, 2024. 
They submitted a special event since they will be inviting food trucks, having kids activities (bounce 
house) and closing the road for safety reasons. No alcohol will be sold.  
 
The Parks, Recreation, & Forestry department finalized contracts with The Last Bees Concert on 
September 7, 2024, part of the Summer Concert Series, from 7-9pm.  
The Back Bay Band on September 14, 2024, part of the Summer Concert Series, from 7-9pm.  
These two concerts will run just as the previous ones approved last fall. We did not have all 
contracts signed at the 10/31 deadline. The Summer Concert Series includes road closure during 
event and setup, food trucks, fermented malt beverage sales and amplified sound. We have 
auxiliary scheduled for all Summer Concert Series events. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


